
 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
------------------ 

Welcome Back To School! 
 

Where did the summer go?  I hope you all had a safe and productive summer full of 
relaxation and time spent with family and friends.  This summer has brought great changes to our 
school, both in physical layout of the building and in new staff. 

Physical Layout: ​ Now that we have three administrators school-wide, we have three 
offices.  The High School Office is now located where the old High School office once was, on 
the corner of the High School hallway nearest the bathrooms.  The District Office, is now housed 
near the Event Entrance by the cafeteria, and the new Elementary Office will be located in the 
former District Office.  We are diligently working on getting signs up to direct traffic those first 
few days back but once the dust settles our new layout should allow us to better and more 
efficiently serve our learning community. 

New Staff: ​ Besides the new administrative team the High School itself has three new 
teachers this year.  Suz Peterson will be joining us as the 7th-8th grade Math teacher.  Nick 
Zahler will be taking the reigns as our new Music Instructor. Trish Berger and Shawnda Jibben 
will be joining our Special Education department.   Please stop by during our open house to 
welcome them to our school. 

Speaking of that open house.  We would love for you to join us Thursday, September 1st 
from 4:30-6:30pm for a school-wide open house.  It will be a great opportunity to touch base 
with teachers, meet new staff, check out the new office layout, and prepare for the 2016-2017 
school year.  There will also be a brief orientation for incoming 7th graders and any students new 
to the High School at 5:30 that night in the small gymnasium. 

I am honored to be the new High School (7-12) Principal at this amazing school and look 
forward to working with our students, parents, and staff to make it a stellar year.  Please don’t 
hesitate to stop by or call with questions or concerns.  With change comes some fear of the 
unknown but please know that, with your help, I will do my best to act in the best interests of our 
school moving forward.  Until then, enjoy the few remaining weeks of summer. See you soon! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Gregg Campbell 
High School (7-12) Principal 
Willow River Area Schools 


